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The Oklahoma Rifle Association is thrilled to announce the news from the National Rifle
Association of their new slate of leadership. This includes Oklahoma Rifle Association President
Mark Vaughan who was elected as Second Vice President at the NRA Board Meeting on
Monday.

“I am honored for the trust my fellow board members have placed in me to serve as the Second
Vice President of the National Rifle Association. In the days ahead, I look forward to the
energized direction of our beloved organization. This will be our opportunity to show our
membership that we are the good stewards of the NRA’s mission and will continue to build it
into the vibrant organization that people turn to for training, community, and advocacy for our
precious foundational freedoms.”

Each year the NRA Directors meet after the Annual Meetings for their regularly scheduled
business including the election of executive officers and other positions that will serve in the
coming year. The vote was cast on Monday for Congressman Bob Barr to serve as NRA
President, Pennsylvania businessman Bill Bachenberg to serve as First Vice President,
businessman and ORA President Mark Vaughan to serve as Second Vice President, and Doug
Hamlin of NRA Publications to become Executive Vice President.

The Oklahoma Rifle Association is the NRA State affiliate and has been serving Oklahoma’s
firearm community for nearly 100 years. It is a special honor to have our president represent
our great state in a national capacity.

For more information, please contact outreach@oklahomarifle.org.

Oklahoma Rifle Association
1530 N. Harrison Box 333, Shawnee, OK 74804 | www.oklahomarifle.org

mailto:outreach@oklahomarifle.org



